
This week it is British Science 
Week. On Tuesday 12th March we 
had a special day. We invited our 

parents to come and share a  
Science lesson with us. We did one 

lesson in the morning and one  
lesson in the afternoon. 

It was lovely sharing our classroom 
with so many of our parents. 

Our Science topic this half term 
is ‘Properties of Materials’.  
Today we investigated the  
property of ‘magnetism’.  

We had great fun exploring 
magnetic force. Then we    

investigated how far magnetic 
force can travel. Finally we made 

a magnetic game which we 
could take home to share our 

learning with our families. 


